GREEN PARTY
The Green Party / Comhaontas Glas supports measures to prevent dental health problems including measures to reduce the consumption of high-sugar content foods and drinks, the promotion of good oral hygiene, and fast, equitable access to approved dentists and mouth hygienists for preventative and remedial treatment. Essential dentistry, including regular check-ups are part of basic health care and should be provided free of charge. Appropriate co-payments on a sliding-scale could be used to encourage responsibility for other treatments.

The Green Party / Comhaontas Glas acknowledges the continuing concerns of many people regarding health risks associated with fluoridation of water and that many expert organisations consider that fluoridation of water can reduce the incidence of tooth decay. Therefore we support targeted public programmes to improve education and practice related to oral hygiene and improve access to dental care.
